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        March 19, 2004 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members    For the City Council Meeting 
of the City Council      of  March 23, 2004 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATIONS 
 

Recommended Action: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council accept donations received by the City to be used 
as follows: 
 
 

Women’s Club of Hermosa Beach 
 

$500.00 To be used for repairs and 
maintenance of the Veteran’s 
Memorial. (Note: donation 
deposited directly into the Veteran’s 
Memorial Account.) 

 

Hermosa Beach Little League $2,215.00  
David & Cynthia Hoag 250.00  
Stephen Young & Christina Steck 150.00  
Rick & Suzanne Lessel 200.00  
Ivar & Stephanie Janieks 250.00  
Woolard Family Trust 50.00  
Alan & Margaret Dettelbach 200.00  
B. Benson & R.S. Leff 500.00  
Robert & Lisa Arnett 75.00  
Progressive Land Clearing, Inc. 500.00  
John Goodlett Ind. 100.00  
Nugget Construction, Inc. 100.00  
 
Total 

 
$4,590.00 

 
Total to be used for 2 Memorial 
Park Benches (1 for Joe Cartwright 
and 1 for Brad Ellis), and for a tree. 
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Respectfully submitted:     Concur: 
 
 
 
 
 
Valerie Mohler      Viki Copeland 
Accounting Supervisor      Finance Director 
 
 
 
 
        Stephen Burrell 
        City Manager 


